March 20, 2018

Dear Guna,

I have reviewed the election materials provided by the Nominees for the office of Presidentelect for a term commencing October 2018.

Having served with you on the Society Board of Directors, I am very impressed with your inclusive approach to leadership and your commitment to ASCE and the civil engineering profession.

Please accept this document as my personal endorsement of K.N. Gunalan for the position of President-Elect.

Respectfully submitted,

Chuck Spinks, P.E., M.ASCE 11375 Pickle Barrel Road

Auburn, CA 95602

ASCE Member #168336

Past Director, ASCE Region 9

Vice President, Kimley-Horn and Associates